
 

 

 

                                                     

Supervisors’ Meeting 

Budget Workshop 

September 18, 2017 
 

Call to Order – Meeting was called to order at 6:05 pm by Chairman Morrow.  In attendance 

were Supervisors Bardo, Carr, and Klinger.  Supervisor Hunsinger was absent 

 

The Township has received a request from Martin Swaggard, P.E. of Core States Group, for a 90 

day time extension of the conditional approval for the Preliminary/Final Land Development 

Plan for the Panera Bread drive-thru addition.  The Developers Agreement and letter of credit 

are the remaining outstanding items.  On a Carr/Bardo motion, a 90 day time extension was 

granted. 

 

The remainder of the workshop meeting centered around the discussion of the Township’s 2018 

budget proposal.  A balance budget was achieved. 

 

Adjournment– Meeting adjourned at 7:05. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Michelle Jaske Bella 

Township Manager 


